
        
 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  

       

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Newark Valley Central School District Testing Plan 

COVID-19 Testing Plan 

The Newark Valley Central School District neither initiates nor oversees COVID-19 
testing. The District has a screening protocol outlined in our Reopening Plan that is consistent 
with state-wide guidelines from the Department of Health. Individuals who exhibit symptoms of 
COVID prior to arrival or while they are on school grounds are directed by the district plan to 
seek out medical attention. Furthermore, the District will post relevant information from our 
school's Medical Director and the Tioga County Health Department pertaining to testing 
locations and protocol. 
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